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Subject: EA0809-002 Canadian Zinc Corporation Prairie Creek Mine proposal

Subject: Environmental Assessment update, September 4, 2008

Please note that the following changes or corrections to material issued last week about the
scoping phase of the this EA:

1. The proposed date for the Technical Scoping Session in Yellowknife for the Prairie
Creek Mine has been changed to October 9, 2008. The event will be held at the Tree
of Peace Hall in Yellowknife. Further information will be forthcoming for this day long
session.

2. The deadline for submissions for the scoping phase is October 13. Reference to
October 10 in the “Instructions for Scoping” letter distributed by the Review Board last
week was a typo.

Do not hesitate to contact me, with any questions.

Regards, /ﬂ//%

Alistair MacDonald

Environmental Assessment Officer
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